
Diabetes Risk Assessment Notification 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you in good health. As part of our ongoing commitment to your health 

and well-being, we are conducting a Diabetes Risk Assessment for individuals with a family 

history of diabetes. 

Given that diabetes can have a genetic component, we encourage you to undergo a risk 

assessment to evaluate your current health status and identify any necessary preventive 

measures. This assessment will include: 

• A review of your family medical history. 

• Blood tests to assess glucose levels. 

• A questionnaire on lifestyle factors such as diet and physical activity. 

Please schedule an appointment with our office at your earliest convenience. Our staff is here to 

assist you and ensure that you receive the best possible care. 

Your health is our priority, and we believe that this assessment will be a vital step in managing 

your overall wellness. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to reach out to us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


